
GOVERNOR INSLEE:  

WASHINGTON MUST LEAD  

THE FIGHT AGAINST 

CLIMATE CHANGE

You’ve said before that you could not “in good conscience” support the 
proposed fracked gas to methanol plant in Kalama. We still need your support 
and leadership on this issue. 

The proposed methanol refinery would be a top polluter in Washington. The 
refinery would increase current greenhouse gas emissions by a million metric 
tons a year; increase methanol supply in China, causing more methanol to be 
burned as fuel; and produce higher worldwide emissions.

Our state has so much at stake if we don’t take action to combat climate 
change. Washington is blanketed in smoke from wildfires. Salmon and orca 
populations are in decline due to warmer waters, creating imbalance in a fragile 
ecosystem. The way of life we know in our beautiful state is being threatened by 
warming global temperatures and industrial pollution.

This multi-decades fossil fuel project has no place in a carbon-free future. 
Washington must reject all permits for this project. We need your continued 
leadership on climate; we have too much to lose if this project moves ahead. 
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